
 

 

Healthy Hunger Hot Lunch Update                                                                                                                   
We hope your children are enjoying their hot lunch!  SEEALS is looking for a new Hot Lunch Coordinator 
for the 2019-2020 school year!  Please contact Winnie Vanderheide at wvanderheide@shaw.ca for more 
information. 
 
March Healthy Hunger Hot Lunch Dates      
Monday, March 4 – Smachno Ukrainian House 
Thursday, March 7 – Nitza’s Pizza 
Monday, March 11 – Opa! of Greece 
Thursday, March 14 – Panago Pizza 
Monday, March 18 – Edo Japan 
Thursday, March 21 – Little Caesars Pizza 
                                                                                                     
If you haven’t ordered, please visit the Albert Lacombe School website for complete ordering 
instructions: https://www.al.gsacrd.ab.ca/. 
Deadline to order is 5 days before each hot lunch date. 
 
Please forward any questions to our Hot Lunch Coordinator, Winnie Vanderheide, at 
wvanderheide@shaw.ca. 
 
Please consider volunteering for our Hot Lunch Program.  Contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Amy 
Witoshynski, at amywito@gmail.com.                                                                    
 
Thank you for supporting SEEALS’ Healthy Hunger Hot Lunch Program! 
 
SEEALS (Society Enriching Education at Albert Lacombe School) 
 
 

 

 

 


